
       The  

Diary Dates! 

Book Buzz  

Friday 24th January 8.50am—9.10am 

Hillary Class & Armstrong Class 
 

Friday 31st January 8.50am—9.10am 

Columbus Class & Attenborough Class 
 

Friday 7th January 8.50am—9.10am 

Nightingale Class 

 

Year One Parent Lunch Reminder 

If you wish to join your child for lunch 

then your order slip and money must 

be received by Friday 24th January. 

 

I’m A Parent Get Me Out of Here! 

9.30am—10.30am 

Wednesday 29th January  

Bedtime Routines 
 

Wednesday 5th February 

Fussy Eaters & Over Eaters 
 

Thursday 13th February 

Supporting Your Child’s Well Being 
 

Places are limited so please book it at 

the school office or speak to Mrs 

Hibbert for further information 
 

Attendance  

Our Attendance for this week is 96%.   
 

Classes achieving 95% and getting an 

attendance star are:- 

Attenborough Class  100% 

Hillary Class   100% 

Inkpen Class   98.31% 

Donaldson Class  97% 

Columbus Class  96.67% 

Seacole Class   96% 

Well done to Attenborough Class who are 

the Attendance Cup winners . 

Hillary & Columbus Classes have now 

achieved 10 stars and will be bringing 

home a chocolate treat as a reward! 

  

www.dogsthorpeinfants.co.uk or follow 

us on Twitter @DogsthorpeInf 

#dreambelieveshine 

Message From Mrs Waters 
It is the end of another busy week at DIS! All year 

groups have enjoyed their ‘Sparkly Starts’ as part of our 

‘Making Connections’ week. Year 2 were very brave 

when holding the different animals, Year 1 were 

fantastic History Detectives and I know EYFS children 

were Super Scientists! Thank you for supporting our 

fundraising events as the funds raised enable us to 

have wonderful visitors to spark our children’s curiosity 

and imaginations. We have also had our class photos 

this week—thank goodness everyone remembered 

their shiny smiles!  

Have a great weekend together! 

EYFS 

This week we have had an 

amazing ‘Sparkly Start’ 

where we learnt how to 

make our own slime with 

Atomic Tom! We have 

continued our learning 

about ‘Meg and Mog’ by 

looking at writing lists for 

making a potion. We have 

thought about colour mixing 

and capacity when making 

our own potions and 

discussed what a good 

instruction is. We have also 

begun to learn about teen 

numbers - please do 

practice these at home with 

your children!  

Year 1 

Year One have had a 

very exciting visit from 

the Peterborough 

Museum who brought 

along lots of wonderful 

toys from the past for us 

to explore. In English and 

History lessons we are 

focusing on toys so this 

has really helped us to 

understand more. We 

look forward to sharing 

some of our toy 

information texts that we 

will create soon!  

Year 2 

We have jumped right in to our 'All Dressed Up and ROARING to Go!' 

topic by meeting lots of unusual and exciting animals brought in by the 

Lion Learners! We saw a huge stripy frog, gave fluffy guinea pigs and a 

fat tailed gerbil a cuddle, got tickled my a giant millipede, held on to a 

snake and even gently stroked a bearded dragon and a gecko! It was 

really amazing to see how bright a scorpion lights up under the moon 

and how much like a leaf the leaf insects looked like! We discovered 

that animals have different types of body covering to protect them, 

keep them warm in cold climates and warn them of danger. We can't 

wait to continue learning about animals and their habitats. 


